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Thursday, 06 February 2014
Dear Chan and all at the Bolton Interfaith Council,
Thank you so much for giving your time and contacting various organisations across Bolton to help those affected by the devastating impact of Typhoon Haiyan by distributing a number of collection tins and collecting donations. 
You turned an ordinary tin into a life saver and the donations you collected will provide life-saving aid to the millions of people affected in the Philippines.

I’m delighted to share that all the organisations that collected in aid of the appeal raised an amazing £1676.18 through all your fundraising activities. Also, your collection tin on the Bolton Hub reception raised £25.74. From this, just £6 of the donations you raised could buy a 10 litre jerry can to collect and store clean drinking water; £10 in your bucket can buy a tarpaulin to make a temporary shelter for those who have been left homeless; and £20 could buy two hygiene kits for those who lost everything, to prevent the spread of disease. When you add it all up, you’ve made a huge difference to the lives of those affected. Thank you! 
The breakdown on the tins and the monies collected from the various collecting organisations are as follows: 

1         
Bolton Hub Reception - £25.74 

2 & 3     
Swaminarayan Mandir (Deane Road) - £108.29  

      4 & 5      
Veda Mandir (Thomas Holden St.) – £858.54
      6& 7       
Krishna Mandir – NIL 

      8&9       
Gilnow Primary School - £173.95
      10          
Seva Dal - £32.94 

      11         
Brandwood Community School - £197.14
      12          
NIL  

      13 & 14  
Bolton Hindu Forum - £10.11
      15 

NIL
      16                        North Bolton Methodist Church - £42.65 

      17 & 18 
Bolton Community College - £16.82
      19          
Red Lane United Reform Church - £210
I hope you had a great experience fundraising for the British Red Cross and it would be great if you could get involved again in the future. We have raised over a fantastic £20,000 in Greater Manchester and Cheshire for the Typhoon Haiyan Appeal. Please visit www.redcross.org.uk for the most up to date information about the appeal and aid we have given. 

Please find attached individual letters for all the collecting organisations for you to circulate and please pass on our thanks to for all their fantastic support! It really has made a difference and saved lives! 
With Best Wishes

Jo Dootson 
Senior Community Fundraiser – Greater Manchester and Cheshire

0161 888 8914 
jdootson@redcross.org.uk 
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